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Skater Of The Month: Isabella Watts

Isabella Watts Is 7 Years Old And Competes In Star 4.  She Committed To 
Spring Ice In Squamish And Vancouver And Summer Ice In Victoria 5 Weeks 

And Here On Coast Where We Had Ice In August 4 Weeks.
Isabella Also Participates In Off Ice Dryland Fitness, Figure Skating Ballet, 
Silks, Acro, Regular Ballet, And The Climbing Wall.  She Has A Great Work 

Ethic And Shows Talent/Potential.  She Is Very Coachable, 
Respectful And Is Positive And Motivated. We See A Bright Future For 

Isabella, Keep Up The Good Work!!

Sunshine Coast Skating Club * PO Box 1316 * Sechelt, BC * V0N 3A0

IMPORTANT DATES:
• September 19th- Try-It-Free- GACC- 4:45pm-5:45pm

• September 24th- CanPower Gibsons Begins!

• September 27th- CanPower Sechelt Make-up Sessions

• September 27th- PA Clinic- 7:45am-10:00am-GACC

• November 22nd-24th- Jingle Blades Competition 

• November 30th- Poker Night Fundraiser- 6:00pm

(Tickets on sale soon!)

DEDICATION * DETERMINATION * DISCIPLINE

Message from the Board of Directors: 

A big welcome to our new and returning families. We are now a couple of weeks into our fall season and hopefully everyone has been able to 
familiarize themselves with our web page: www.sunshinecoastskatingclub.ca , which has lots of helpful information including schedules. There 
will be a slight change to some program times once the Sechelt Arena opens on Tuesday, September 24th. 

Our Director of Skating, Lesleigh Farr, will be holding parent meetings for the CanSkate and Junior Academy families. An email will be sent out 
shortly with the dates. The meeting is held at the arena while the skaters are on the ice and lasts approximately 30 minutes.  It is great chance 
for parents to ask any questions they may have and to learn more about our Professional Coaches, what to expect from the program, correct 
equipment and so on. 

Raffle tickets are circulating. Any one that would like additional books can see Lisa Watts, our fundraising co-ordinator, or any member of our 
executive. Fundraising is vital to our organization’s success. Raffle winners receive a cash prizes just in time for Christmas.
This is also a great way to work off some of those volunteer hours!

CanSkate parents may have noticed some older youth helping the 
Professional Coaches on the ice. These skaters are Program 
Assistant’s and are members of our StarSkate/Competitive 
Program and volunteer their time to give back to the Club and the 
younger skaters.   

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 
Emails can be sent to either Kate Turner-Registrar at 
scscregistrar@gmail.com or Andrea Watson-President at 
info@sunshinecoastskatingclub.ca 
Other members of the executive include Fabiola Bloemhard, 
Jaylene Avila, Sandra McHeffey, Pia Lindstrom, Jennifer McGarry 
and Lesleigh Farr. 

Registration is now open for the Waldorf  Ballet for Figure Skating Program.  
This unique program is open to Junior Academy and STAR Skaters.    

To register visit: https://www.waldorfballet.com 

*The Ballet program is an optional component on top of  the 
existing, mandatory SCSC Dryland program. 
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